




2024 NAVY LEAGUE GOLF OUTING 

Dear Prospective Sponsor 

The Richmond Council of the Navy League is hosting its 35th Annual Golf Outing at the Hollows Golf Course 
in Hanover County on September 18, 2024.  A copy of our Golf Outing brochure is enclosed. 

Proceeds from this event will help us to achieve our goals for the year 2024.  At this time, we are one of the 
largest Navy League Councils and have been recognized at the national level for our programs and activities 
for several years. 

The Richmond Council invites your Company/Organization or you as an individual to become a sponsor of this 
year’s outing to assist us in helping those who defend our freedom. 100% of the sponsorship proceeds from 
this event go to support our sea service programs. 

Our Council has five adopted ships: three navy ships, the USS NORMANDY, USS CARTER HALL, USS 
GRAVELY, and two Coast Guard Cutters, USCGC NORTHLAND, and USCGC LEGARE. We provide the 
crews of these ships with educational materials, and recreational equipment such as TV sets and computers, 
and work with the ship's Ombudsmen to help the families during hardships and to boost morale. We also have 
a “Deployment Dollar Program” wherein when a ship is deployed the Council provides sufficient funds to the 
ship for a daily drawing for a $5.00 coupons to be used for purchases in the ship's store. This is a resounding 
success with the ship's enlisted crew members.  We also support 9 JROTC programs, 5 Navy & 4 Marine 
Corps, and the America Division Naval Sea Cadets.   

Our “CARE PACKAGE PROGRAM” is another important program that is well received by members of all 
military branches serving in forward-deployed areas.  To date, the Richmond Council has sent over 1900 care 
packages, averaging approximately $30.00 per package.    

As a sponsor of our Golf Outing, your Company/Organization or individual name will be on a sign on the golf 
course on the day of the outing. It will also be printed in our monthly publication the LUCKY BAG per the Golf 
Outing brochure’s four options. The LUCKY BAG is sent to various service organizations and our membership. 

Your contribution is tax-deductible, and our exempt number is #501 C-3 IRC-ID #54-1162696. 

On behalf of the Richmond Council Navy League and our maritime services, I thank you for your time and look 
forward to your support of the Council’s golf outing. 

Sincerely, 

John Harler & Doug Reed 
Golf Outing Co-Chairmen 
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